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Chairman Wiggam, Vice Chairwoman John, Ranking Member Representative Kelly, and 
Members of the State and Local Government Committee, 
 

Thank you for allowing me to submit written testimony. My name is Ashley Hartman. I am a 
parent, and I strongly oppose HB 322.  
 

I believe my son, and other children in Ohio deserve accurate, and unbiased education in our 
public schools. This bill promotes an incomplete, inadequate, reductive education, and shuns 
intellectual curiosity and closes minds rather than open them. Ohio families deserve better.  
 
I ask you to strongly consider my testimony opposing HB 322 and vote NO on this bill.  
 

Thank you, again, for the opportunity to provide written testimony.   
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
Ashley Hartman  
 

 


